
BOS Practitioner Group 

Minutes from AGM, Saturday 24 September 2016 

British Orthodontic Conference, Brighton. 

Present 

David McAleavey(chair), Elizabeth Evans, David Manger, Liz Roberts (secretary), 

Michael Linehan, Kurt Finnigan, Julia Smith, Utpalendu Bose, Peter Hannon, John 

Brown, Graham Best, Patrick Dineen, Farhana Campbell-Barr. 

Apologies 

Sean Masterson, Dan Daly. 

Minutes from the AGM BOC September 2014 

Accepted with no matters arising and signed by David McAleavey. 

Contracts 

David McAleavey gave a summary of the current status of PDS contracts. All are 

time limited and will be open to procurement law/regulations when they expire. Most 

have been rolled on for varying lengths of time depending on the area but most will 

expire at the end of March 2018. 

The re-tendering process will be managed by Local Area Teams following national 

guidance but will vary depending on locations. 

Some areas are already requesting PAR scores for a percentage of completed 

cases as part of the KPIs to bench mark performance. 

There is likely to be much emphasis on patient reported outcomes and experiences. 

David also advised taking legal advice if anyone is planning to take 24hour 

retirement as contracts can be re-tendered in this circumstance. 

Practice values are still thought to be approx. 1.5x total contract values. 

Study Day 2017- 4 February at Stratford Manor 

Elizabeth Evans is organising the study day again this year which promises to be 

another resounding success! 

Speakers so far include: 

Wendy Bellis on autism 

Katherine Boorer from the GDC on social media 



Brian Kelly from NHSBSA on clinical monitoring and reporting 

Lorraine Barreto on treating low angle cases 

Goldie Songra on treating high angle cases 

Chair’s report 

The Chair thanked those attending and announced the new Chair from the date of 

this meeting, Elizabeth Evans. Elizabeth was elected unopposed. 

The committee thanked David for his role as Chair over the preceding years. 

AOB 

Kurt congratulated Liz Roberts on being awarded the Group prize. 

Date of next AGM 

BOC Manchester September 2017 


